

December 23, 2015

Brian Bornstein Symbiotic Partnerships Inc. 5 Relmar Road Toronto, ON M5P 2Y4

Dear Mr. Bornstein,

Thank you very much for your \$700 gift to nature this year through your eco fund. We're truly grateful you've chosen Ontario Nature to share your love of nature with others.

We hope your gift recipients enjoy their Birds & Beans Ontario Nature blend of organic, fair trade and bird friendly coffee and copy of *ON Nature* magazine.

Thank you again for your support. Please contact me anytime with questions about our work. I am easily reached at carolines@ontarionature.org or at 416-444-8419 ext. 237. It would be a pleasure to hear from you and have the opportunity to discuss the latest topics concerning nature we both love so much.

Sincerely,

Caroline Schultz Executive Director

P.S. Thank you again for supporting Ontario Nature this holiday. Warm wishes for the New Year.

